
-----Original Message----- 
From: Rev.Eric Stroshine [mailto:reveric@fcchanover.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 12:41 PM 
To: Troy Clarkson 
Subject: [Hanover MA] Thank you for your service 
 
tclarkson, 
 
Someone has sent you a message using your contact form on the Hanover MA site. 
 
Dear Troy, 
 
I just wanted to drop you a note to thank you for your service to the town.   I have been the pastor of 
First Congregational Church of Hanover for six years so you have been the town manager during a 
good part of my time in Hanover.  I have appreciated your dedication to the town, your willingness to 
try new ventures, and your sound fiscal leadership.  I know from firsthand experience it is not easy to 
be a community leader in today's world and I am thankful for people like you who are willing to step up 
and serve.  I know God has great plans for you and will be with you in your next life chapter.    
Blessings,  
Rev. Eric Stroshine 
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